
Honorable Supervisors, 

I am a resident of the 3rd District. Earlier this week my daughter was in Willits Safeway shopping for herself, her 

brothers family and my husband and I.  

She spoke with Two other shoppers in the store whose baskets were filled with multiples of the same items. One had 

traveled down from Eureka to Willits Safeway for these specific goods. The other from Redding. The stores in their 

areas no longer had the supplies they wanted. These were not hungry people they were hoarding people.  

They were not only depleting resources meant for our mendocino county community, They were also possibly 

exposing our countys residents to Covid.  

Our family includes elders in Lake county. There are situations that create a need to cross county lines. This is a 

pandemic.  

I would like to see our county limit unnecessary travel. 

Thank you 

 

Marie Myers 

 


